
In person service 
Sunday, January 9th 2022 @ 10am 

 
 

Opening   Raise a hallelujah 
    What a beautiful name 

 

Prayer   Broken vessels 

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha  
    Sermon: 

    “From the inside out” 

      Scripture: 

    Mark 7:1-8, 14-23 

Closing   Waymaker 

Post    Holy Spirit, come 

 

 

 

We are so glad you are here. We are a Jesus church, 
where everyone is welcome, where no-one is perfect  

and everyone is loved.  

        

    
7, Queen’s Square 

Cambridge, ON  N1S 1H4 
(519) 623-1080 

centralchurchcambridge.ca 

 

Groups & Events 

Tuesdays   2.30pm Prayer Group 
    7.00pm Praise Team 
Thursdays   7.00pm Youth Zone 
    7.00pm Choir 
Sundays         10.00am Service & Kid Zone 
 

         Upcoming    

Annual Congregational Meeting Jan 24  7pm 

 
 

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

· The Annual Meeting will be held via Zoom on    
Monday January 24 at 7 pm.  

· The Annual Report and the zoom invitation will be 
sent out by email to everyone in the congregation 
before the meeting.  This is an important meeting 
where we review activity and accomplishments in 
2021 and approve the 2021 financial reports and 
the 2022 budget.  

· Everyone who attends Central and contributes to 
the life and work of the church is entitled to attend, 
ask questions, make comments and vote on        
decisions.  

 

A limited number of print copies of the Annual Report 
will be available from the office for those who do not 

use the internet. 

 

 



 
·  Retirements: George Barrie and Andrew Foster have 
retired from active service as elders. George is a lifelong 
member of Central who was ordained as an elder on       
February 5, 1961 and served for over 60 years.  Andrew 
was ordained on December 8, 1991 and served for thirty 
years.  We sincerely thank both men for their hard work and 
faithful service to this congregation. 

· Bequest: With gratitude, we have received a bequest 
from the estate of the late David Aikin in the amount of 
$35,723.03.  David and his wife Janice were both elders at 
Central. We very much appreciate this bequest and will    
ensure that a suitable use is identified. 

· New website: Central's website has been completely 
redesigned and is scheduled to go live in the next few 
days. We very much appreciate the contributions made by 
Mike Jennings and Matt Williams both of whom donated 
their professional expertise and time, and by Greg Gowing 
our resident webmaster who worked tirelessly on the       
project.  If you have an interest/knowledge about websites, 
please get in touch with Greg, we would love to have a few 
more people helping to maintain and contribute to the    
website once it is up and running. 

· Christmas Eve: A total of 255 people attended the two 
services on Christmas Eve. A big thank you goes out to   
everyone who worked so hard to ensure that our first    
evening with two services went so smoothly. 

· Covid and Central: The new provincial restrictions allow 
 churches to conduct worship services, baptisms, weddings 
and funerals at 50% capacity. All other activities are limited 
to 5 people indoors and 10 people outdoors. We will       
continue to hold both in-person (including Kidzone) and 
online services on Sunday mornings. Mid-week youth      
programs will make adjustments based on the new limits. All 
Covid protocols will be in place for in-person services. 

 

Our Team 

 
Minister    Youth Coordinator                           
Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha  Stephanie Armstrong           
519-241-2413   steph@cpcmail.ca        
aubrey@cpcmail.ca                       
 
 
Children’s Ministry Coordinator    Office Administrator      
Kerri Beda   Debbie McKevitt              
kerri@cpcmail.ca 519-623-1080                       
 office@cpcmail.ca                       

Online services  
 

https://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca 
https://www.youtube.com/c/CentralchurchcambridgeCa 

https://www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 
Our office is currently closed to the public.  

We will continue to respond to emails and voicemails 
and look forward to when the current restrictions set 

by the province are lifted. 
 

 
      

www.facebook.com/centralchurch/ @CentrChurchCa 

 
Your 2022 Offering Envelopes are     

available for pick-up in the sanctuary    


